
Pitminster & Angersleigh Playing Field Association

Annual General Meeting held on 23rd January 2020 at the Lamb and Flag, Blagdon Hill

Minutes

1.    Apologies  

Apologies had been received from Pete Kirby, Andrew Williams, Anton Hotham and 
Elliot Trotman.

2.    Approval of Minutes 

The minutes of the previous AGM were noted and approved.

3.    Reports

Reports from the following were presented and are attached.

Acting Chairman
Treasurer
Grounds
Football
Cricket
Tennis
New Hall
Village Green

Comments:-

Grounds 

Some concern raised over the increase in cost of the grass cutting but 
it was explained that there had been a change (to Pete Barton) and 
the cost had been market tested. 
Pete reported that significant work would need to be done on the 
drainage of the filed to prevent further deterioration of the field as an 
amenity for the sports teams and the community as a whole. PB was 
asked to investigate and report back ahead of the next committee 
meeting.

Tennis

Money will need to be spent on cleaning and weeding of the court 
surface. PB will investigate and produce a report for the committee to 
consider.

Village Green

Steve Bates indicated he would be prepared to run the Halloween 
event this year. It was noted that the Christmas tree was lovely as 



were the lights but it was felt that they were not illuminated for as long 
as would have been ideal.

4.    Election of Committee/Officers

Duncan Meikle agreed to act as Chair for 1 more term only (other committee 
members to consider whether they could act as chair from 2021).
Secretary - Andrew Hannam to continue.
Treasurer - Pete Kirby to continue.
New members - Gary Welch, Anton Hotham and Elliott Trotman.
Retiring members - Angela Parker. Angela's many years of valuable service was 
noted and Duncan was asked to formally convey that committee's thanks for her 
work.

5.    Social/Fund Raising events in 2020

Quiz Saturday21st March Gary Welch as quiz master
Sports Day Saturday 2nd May Charmaine Dyne will organise
Fete Saturday 6th June
Barn Dance Probably in the Autumn The Social Committee will review 
options.

6.    AOB

Marquee

The marquee has sections which need to be returned to Harts, the 
manufacturers, for repair.  We may also need to consider replacing one of the 
poles.  In the meantime, the poles need to be moved into dry storage.  Tony 
to action.

7.    Date of next meeting

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 4th March 7.30pm at Duncan's house.


